
 

PRESS RELEASE 

EMAIL SCAM CLAIMING TO BE FROM  

AUTORITI MONETARI BRUNEI DARUSSALAM 

 

1. It has come to the attention of Autoriti Monetari Brunei Darussalam (AMBD) that there are bogus 

emails in circulation requesting for personal information/details and/or funds transfer claiming to 

have been sent by officers and staff of AMBD.  

 

2. AMBD would like to remind members of the public that AMBD will never request for personal 

information/details and/ or fund transfer via telephone calls, SMS or emails.  

 

3. For any inquiries or further information, members of the public may contact AMBD at 2388388, 
or email info@ambd.gov.bn. 

 

Autoriti Monetari Brunei Darussalam 

Date: 4 Jamadilawal 1438/ 1 February 2017 

Ref: AMBD/COMMS/3 
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